From: Haidrun Breith [mailto:haidrunbreith@bbowt.org.uk] 
Sent: 30 January 2018 16:18
To: Planning; Matthew Parry
Subject: App 17/02534/OUT | - Bicester 4 BBOWT comments

Fao: Matthew Parry
 
Dear Matthew,
Please find BBOWT’s comments on above application attached for your consideration.
 
Best regards,
 
Haidrun 
 
Haidrun Breith
Senior Biodiversity & Planning Officer (Oxfordshire)
Berks, Bucks & Oxon Wildlife Trust 
Tel: 01865 775476 Ext 211
The Lodge, 1 Armstrong Road, Littlemore, Oxford, OX4 4XT 
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